
WE 
VALUE YOUR 

OPINION 

 

United States 
Bankruptcy Court 

Northern District of Illinois 

Our Mission is to provide effective and 
courteous service.  We value your opinion and 
suggestions about the service you have 
received.   Please take a few minutes to 
complete this survey and drop it in the 
"Survey Box" located in the Intake area, room 
710, or Files area, room 713. 

Thank You. 

Kenneth S. Gardner
Bankruptcy Clerk

 

We value your opinion and suggestions 
about the service you have received 

If you visited our court recently, please fill 
out our Survey 

Complete On-Line and Submit 

View/Print/Save 

With this option you can  

E-Mail Survey to 
Arnaldo_Rivera@ilnb.uscourts.gov  
Mail Survey to 

Arnaldo Rivera, QA/CS Mgr 
219 S Dearborn St - Rm 722 
Chicago, IL 60604 

 
Please Note: 

Effective August 23, 1999 

If you have any questions, please contact:  

Arnaldo Rivera 
Quality Assurance/Customer Service Manager  
(312) 435-6869     


